
From: Amy Farrell [mailto:amyfarrell0125@yahoo.com]  
Sent: Friday, May 15, 2015 4:27 PM 
To: Timothy M. Mulford 
Cc: Dan Farrell 
Subject: Architecture comments 
  
Hello Tim, 
  
We have a few comments regarding the architecture guidelines.  We recently 
went through the process of having our garage doors replaced. We do not feel it 
is necessary for neighbor approval (especially 4) to have doors replaced that will 
remain the same color and similar style. We feel the most convenient and 
efficient way to get approval would be to have colors and styles listed on the 
website and then have a quicker turnaround time. We were not able to use our 
garage for about 6 weeks while waiting for this lengthy process to go through.   
  
We are very happy to see the neighborhood working on it's appearance and 
maintenance. However, we do not agree that requiring grids on windows and 
certain mulch color as beneficial to our community, nor will that have an effect on 
property value.  People have individual styles and should be allowed to reflect 
this as long as they are maintaining their homes. 
  
We also feel the fines are excessive and should be lowered. 
  
Thank you for your attention, 
  
Amy and Dan Farrell    
108 Argosy Drive 


